
All Things Christmas!
We have our Senior Citizens carols and mince pies 
celebration at school on Tuesday 17th December.
The children in Reception will be performing their 
Nativity at St Sabinus’ Church on Wednesday 18th 
between 2 and 3pm. Families are welcome.
The school carol service will take place on Thursday at 
1.30 - families again are welcome to come along to 
the church to join the singing.
Friday is Christmas jumper and Christmas dinner day! 
Don’t forget to order your child’s Christmas lunch by 
the start of the week via School Money.
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Merry Christmas
We would like to wish all of our families and the 
school community a wonderful festive season and a 
happy new year.
Spring term will start on Monday 6th January 2025.

Christmas Performances

It has been a busy couple of weeks with rehearsals 
and performances taking place for KS1’s play 
‘What On Earth Is Christmas?’ and Year 5 and 6’s 
‘Aladdin Trouble’. A huge well done to all the 
brilliant performers and their teachers and also to 
the many parents who helped with costumes, 
make-up and being enthusiastic audience 
members!

PTFA Success 
It has been a very busy and successful term for our fantastic PTFA, 
who have raised in the region of £4,000 through all the events they 
have run this term.
Thank you all for your incredible hard work. Thank you also to all the 
parents who have attended and supported the events this term.
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